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Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Nate Gildersleeve [ngildersleeve@ngkmetals.com]
Sent: Friday, May 30, 2008 4:21 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: 120 - NIOSH Alert: Beryllium

IARC 1993 is presented as if it were credible. It is flawed, at best.

"No known safe level" does not sound like science or sound like a responsible statement by an accountable entity.
In the same breath we show that we only require MSDS declaration over 0.1%.

| would be very afraid to turn this in for a grade in school.

Nate Gildersleeve

Director of Technology
NGK Metals Corporation
917 U.S. Highway 11 South
Sweetwater, TN 37874

Tel. (423) 351-0368

Fax (423) 351-0390
www.ngkmetals.com

6/2/2008



